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Kahnawà:ke-bound lane closure on 138 

 
(Kahnawake – 14, Seskehkó:wa/September 2012) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke has been notified that the Jacques Cartier and Champlain Bridges 
Incorporated and the Ministère des Transports du Québec will reduce the Kahnawà:ke-
bound side of Highway 138 to one lane tonight (September 14th) from 10pm until 9am 
tomorrow (Saturday).  
 
The lane reduction will take place between the Airlie onramp and the Monette overpass 
in the Lasalle portion of the Mercier Bridge. 
 
The closure will allow for paving work to be carried out in the u-turn area designated for 
emergency vehicles. 
 
Montreal-bound lanes will not be affected. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until Saturday, September 15th at 9am. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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